

September 8, 2020

Representative Randy Bridges 375 Stonegate Drive Paducah, KY 42003

Dear Representative Bridges:

The Associated General Contractors of Kentucky (AGC of Kentucky) would like to extend our appreciation of the dedication and vigor you consistently demonstrate in representing your constituency and supporting the Kentucky construction industry.

On behalf of AGC of Kentucky, and our 600 member companies, we are pleased to announce our endorsement of your candidacy for re-election.

Please do not hesitate to call upon us if we may be of assistance to your continued success.

Richard Vincent

Sincerely

Executive Vice President